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St Johns Hospice and Mustard Seed Ministries Receive Supplies 
 
Atlanta, Georgia - The Antigua and Barbuda Association of Georgia (ABAG), donated supplies to support 
the needs of two local non-governmental Groups in Antigua.  The St Johns Hospice and the Mustard 
Seed Ministries were recipients of personal care and support supplies secured with the proceeds of 
fundraising activities held in Atlanta, GA.  
 
Ms Cathy Gilkes of the St Johns Hospice profusely thanked the organization for recognizing the need at 
the hospice and rallying to support the hospice.    
 
President, Uldeen Lee, stated ABAG was happy to donate to the groups since it believes both groups are 
providing much needed services in the country.   ABAG is also confident the deserving groups will put 
the supplies to good use.  
 
ABAG has donated to various organizations in Antigua and Barbuda for several years.  In 2016 a donation 
of personal care and kitchen supplies supplies was made to The CARE Project.  Previously donation 
beneficiaries included: The Boys Training School, Parham School, New Winthropes School, Cobbs Cross 
School, Adele School, Villa School, the Senior Citizens Center, the Sickle Cell Association and Mount St 
John.  ABAG provides an avenue for members to support areas of need in Antigua and Barbuda.  The 
Association plans to continue its support to Antiguan and Barbudan groups in need in the years ahead.  
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